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The Milwaukee County 
Department of Transportation 
is nearing the completion of 
S. 76th Street (CTH U) 
reconstruction project. The 
project stretches from 
S. County Line Road to just 
north of S. Creekview Court in 
the City of Franklin. 
The project began in April 
2025 and is scheduled to be 
completed in fall 2025. 
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PROJECT UPDATE
W. OAKWOOD ROAD REOPENING FALL 2025

SATURDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 27

LEGEND
Open Closed

•	 The W. Oakwood Road 
intersection will reopen 
to eastbound/westbound 
traffic.

•	 S. 76th Street (CTH U) will 
remain closed.
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